
 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

4th  May 2020 

 

Revd Canon Les Wells is very pleased to announce that Sue 

Bosley will be joining us as curate here in Horley Team Ministry 

in July.  

Les will be Sue’s training incumbent.  

Sue is due to be ordained at the end of June but sadly due to 

the situation we face with the virus everything is uncertain 

about the service of ordination. 

Please keep Sue, Rob and their family in your prayers as they 

prepared to move to Horley.  

 

Yours in Christ  

 

 

 

 


